
From:  Phil Sandford  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  19/12/2014 14:33 
Subject:  Response to Vale of White Horse Local Plan 
Attachments: LP Form_SHMA_Phil.doc; LP Form_Coalescence_Phil.doc 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please find attached my two responses to The Vale Local Plan. 
 
Regards 
 
Philip Sandford 




